
NOTICE 
 

Lake Ramsey Homeowner Association (HOA) monthly meeting 
 
Due to public gathering restrictions, and in consideration for the health of our 
community, until further notice the monthly Homeowner Association meeting will not be 
a public meeting. 
 
Please submit meeting questions or comments to the HOA Board by via email to:  
bodlrhoa@gmail.com 
 
Your questions/comments will be added to the next meeting Agenda and Board 
discussion will be included in the Minutes of the meeting. 
 
The minutes of the meeting will be published on our www.lakeramsey.com website (as 
always).  
 
Please stay safe as our community strives to recover from the impact of this health 
concern. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Issued 4/20/2020 – Lake Ramsey Board of Directors 


